
 

 
PerrisUHSD Addendum2019switches 

 
RFQ #021219 - SWITCHES 

 
Perris Union High School District established and certified FCC form 470 190015195 on 
January 14, 2019. Service providers interested in the project were allowed to submit 
questions pertaining to the scope and the last day to submit the questions to Director of 
Purchasing - Joe Lawrence via Email @ ​joe.lawrence@puhsd.org​ was Friday January 25, 
2019 by 4:30 Pm PST. As of Tuesday January 29, 2019 Perris Union High School District 
didn’t receive any questions pertaining to the CMAS RFQ #021219. 
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